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Attendance 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our 

focus on attendance this year, as we head 

into term 2.   

The national data for attendance suggests 

that Winterstoke Hundred is likely to be in 

the top 5% of state schools in the country 

on this measure, and we are very pleased 

our students are taking this seriously. The 

research shows that this will correlate into 

your child’s academic progress.  

In our reports last year, we released 

percentile rank data for your child that 

shows their attendance relative to the rest 

of their Year Group.   

Our aim is to release this data termly, for 

your information, and you should receive 

this email for your child in the near future.   

 

Car Park 

We fully appreciate the challenge in 

collecting children at the end of the day 

from the car park.   

For the safety of everyone, could we ask 

that parents and carers please park in a 

regular parking space to collect, rather 

than waiting in the driving route.   

As a further reminder, we also ask that the 

four accessible parking spaces (marked by 

the wheelchair symbol) are only used by 

those displaying a blue badge, even for 

short periods. 

 

 

 

Sports Success 

 

Year 7 Rugby have played their first ever 

fixtures for WHA, participating in close 

games against Worle, Priory and Hans Price 

Academy. The team are already showing 

great potential and will benefit from 

increased numbers at training ahead of 

further fixtures next term. 

 

Year 9 Rugby have made a strong start to 

the year, travelling to Sidcot where they 

were split into two teams and played two 

7-a-side matches. Both WHA teams took 

narrow victories in close games. 
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Year 8 Rugby have had a good term with 

wins over Hans Price, Worle x2 and Priory. 

It’s nice to see new students join the team 

and we are looking forward to more 

fixtures in term 2. 

 

 

Post 16 Football 

Our Post 16 football squad with Rob 

Cooper ahead of their recent 2-0-win v 

Millfield. Ron has kindly sponsored our 

new football strip. If any other parents 

have business that would like to provide 

similar sponsorship please email 

steven.holland@clf.uk.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tempest Photography: Ordering Group 
Photographs 
 
Year 8 and 9 Sports photos can be ordered 
using the link from Tempest below. 
 
The year 7 and Post 16 Sports photos will 
follow soon.  
 
Your recent Group photograph is now 
ready to view and purchase 
at https://htmp.st/WinterstokeHundred2
2 

  
There will be a free “deliver to school” 
option open for approximately 14 days, 
otherwise home delivery is available for £5 
postage and packing. 
  
If you need assistance please call 01736 
751555 (option 5) or click on contact us on 
the home page. 
  
Parents Information Event & 'Meet the 

Tutor' Parents & Carers’ Evening 23 

November 2022  

 

How can you help your child with 

assessments? An information event for 

year 7, 8 and 9 Parents & Carers, focusing 

on the Cabot Learning Federation's 

curriculum will take place 23rd November 

2022 between 4pm-7pm.  

This is the same night as the 'Meet the 

Tutor' evening.  

More information to follow on this.   

Ian Garforth, Principal 
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